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I support this act. I spent two years working in the Maine State Prison as a Behavioral
Health Technician, and it was appalling to see how many weeks and months many 
people had to essentially serve time before receiving any sentence at all. I do not 
believe most people are aware of the sluggish speed of our justice system. This act is 
a step in the right direction.  


